
NEW FOOD POLICY 
(Effective August 2015) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Students will not be permitted 
to bring food to school to give 

out as treats. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are suggesting non-food items to share with the class on 
or close to their birthday or for school events. Here are a few 
suggestions: 

 

• Items such as decorative pencils, erasers or trinkets from 
the Dollar Store. 

 
 

• Consider donating a board game to the classroom. 
 
 

Our School Community has a rich tradition of considering the 
best interests and safety of our students. 

 
 

Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation in this matter. 


